
Merlin Park Minutes 
February 10, 2025 

The meeting was opened at 5:00pm


Directors Present 
Jan Slusser, Lynda Spangler, Steve Liebenberg, Mark Jones, Mike Chanquet.


Others Present 
Walk of Honor Representatives: Mike & Chris Baker. Caretaker: Ken Mele.


Minutes 
The minutes for January 6, 2025 were read by all. Motion to adopt the minutes proposed by 

Mark Jones and seconded by Mike Chanquet. Voted unanimously in favor.


Treasurer’s Report 
Mike Chanquet reported an income of $990.11 and expenses of $1752.02 reflecting a 

deficit of $761.91. Motion to adopt the minutes proposed by Steve Liebenberg and 
seconded by Mark Jones. Voted unanimously in favor.


Ken’s Report 
The bathroom fan needs to be replaced. Jan Slusser will contact the electrician.


Walk of Honor 
Mike Baker now has 4 names for engraving. Mike requested an ad in the newspaper for 
more name submissions. The Boy Scouts will be approached to paint the names on the 

bricks. We need white rocks for the memorial park area surround. Another flagpole is 
needed for the Spaceforce flagpole.


Spaghetti Feed 
The advertising will reflect a$10.00 for children 12and under.


Other arrangements were discussed.


Community Center

Jan Slusser has two names for February and one for June.


General 
Lynda brought up the idea of introducing the round up donations with Goodwill and host a 

Goodwill Day at the park.

Mark will be working on getting a new server through Hosting for our website. Motion to go 

forward was proposed by Mike Chanquet and seconded by Lynda Spangler. Voted 
unanimously in favor.


The Park will be obtaining a pay as you go cellphone for Park business.


The meeting was closed at 6:30pm.


